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Delhi Electricity Regulatory Commission
Viniyamak Bhawan, C-Block, Shivalik,
Malviya Nagar, New Delhi-110017.

Phone: 011-26673617 Fax: 011-26673608
e-mail : secyderc@nic.in Website: www.derc.gov.in

F.3(361)/Tarif/DERC/2013-14/4308/ |F Fo Dated: 14.11.2014
To,

The Chief Executive Officer, The Chief Executive Officer,

- BSES Yamuna Power Ltd BSES Rajdhani Power Ltd

Shakti Kiran Building - BSES Bhavan,

Karkardooma Nehru Place

New Delhi-110 092 New Delhi-110019

The Chief Executive Officer,

Tata Power Delhi Distribution Ltd.,
33 KV Grid Sub-station,

Hudson Lane,

Kingsway Camp,

Delhi— 110 009

Subject: - Power Purchase Cost Adjustment Charges (PPAC)

Ref: F.3(361)/TarifffDERC/2013-14/4308/1964 dated 13.11.2014

Sir,

’ The Commission recently announced a provisional PPAC surcharge on the basis of
claims of the Distribution Companies for the quarter July to September 2014 on an interim
basis vide above cited letter. It has now been brought to the notice of the Commission that
various generators including NTPC supplying power to Delhi, have provided only part of
the information regarding pricing of fuel and billing of power generated at their stations.
Additional information has been called for and is yet to be submitted, which will have direct
bearing on the PPAC claims.

In view of this, the Commission has decided that the provisional PPAC announced
on 13.11.2014 which was to come in force from 15.11.2014 stands withdrawn. A fresh
decision will be taken after further examination of the claims as mentioned above.

This issues with the approval of the Commission.

Yours faithfully,

(Ja e Raghuraman)
Secretary



